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Dear Friends,

It is amazing to think that we are already finished with the first quarter of this year. The Lord has blessed us
with many opportunities to be busy for Him. We are grateful for the opportunities He has given us.

Our schedule has been fairly busy this first quarter with a great number of pulpit supply meetings. We are al-
ways grateful for the pastors who trust us to fill their pulpits while they are away. This is a responsibilty we do not take
lightly. In the next quarter, we look forward to more meetings. We do have some open dates. If we can help your
church through pulpit supply or a Missions Sunday, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. Also, we would love the
opportunity to come by and update our supporting churches on our ministry at Macedonia. If you would like for us to
come by, please contact me.

In just a few weeks, we will have our next Reach the World Youth Conference. We are busy making preparations
for this meeting and are asking the Lord to meet with us in a great way. We are trusting Him to use our efforts for His
honor and glory. There is much work media wise that goes into a meeting like this. Please help us pray that everything
will go smoothly.

This summer, we look forward to hosting our Missionary Refresh Week at the Home Office. This is what has nor-
mally been referred to as Orientation Week. We are praying that the Lord would give us wisdom to help make this
week even more helpful to the missionaries. We want them to be refreshed in their calling for the ministry God has giv-
en them. It is a busy week with classes during the day and services in the evening. Join us in prayer that God would
give strength and wisdom for this week as well as use it to be a great help to the missionary families that will attend.

We also have a few prayer requests to share with you this quarter. The computer that is used to operate the ra-
dio station has been having issues for the past several weeks. It caused problems for the station. The computer is less
than a year old. After working with the technical support department for the computer, they finally agreed to let me
send it to them for them to work on it. Please pray that they will be able to fix it. | was able to rebuild the station on a
back up computer so we can keep it online, but this is not the best permanent option. We want to keep sharing the
Gospel through the radio station, so please pray we can get the other machine fixed.

Speaking of computers, the machine | use for all of my media work, be it graphic design, audio production, vid-
eo editing, as well as everything else, is getting some age onit. | have been using it since 2017. If you know anything
about technology, that is a long time. | will soon need to replace it with something newer that will be able to carry the
load for the work | do. Will you help us pray that God would supply the need for a new machine? If you would like to
help, you can send your donation to MWBM and designate it for our equipment fund.

Thank you for your faithfulness to pray and support our family. You are a great blessing to us. God has blessed
our family in many ways. Thank you for your faithful prayers and support. It truly is our privilege to partner with you to
reach the world with the Gospel.

Serving Him with gladness,
Travis, Wendy, Seth, Ethan, & Ashlyn Campbell
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